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3rd May 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Progress Evening – in school 
Thursday 11th May 2023 – 3.30 – 6.30pm 
 
Following the Progress Reports that were sent home earlier this term, I am pleased 
to write to inform you of an upcoming Year 10 Progress Evening, scheduled on 
Thursday 11th May 3:30 – 6:30 pm.  Please note that this will take place on the 
Academy site. 
 
At this half-way point of your child’s GCSE journey, I feel it is the perfect opportunity 
to discuss their progress so far. Therefore, at next week’s progress evening, you will 
have chance to visit the Academy discuss your child’s progress with each of their 
subject teachers face to face and, crucially, how they can improve even further.   
 
Please also note that Year 10 will have a formal mock examinations series at the 
end of the summer term. During the evening, teachers will be offering advice to 
families regarding how best to support pupils in preparation for this challenge.  
 
Research suggests that pupils who receive support from home are much more likely 
to reach their potential in Year 11 examinations.  With that in mind, I very much 
hope you are able to attend this event and I look forward to welcoming you. 
 
Should you require any additional assistance, please contact the school office: 01922 
710257, or by email:  postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk  
 
I thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mr A Seager 
Headteacher 
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